John Copeland
231 Nightingale Trail
Palm Beach, Florida 33480

June 25,2018

Honorable Mayor Coniglio and Members of the Town Council
360 South County Road
Palm Beach, FL 33480

RE: Z-18-00109 (Hai House)
150 Worth Avenue, Palm Beach, Florida

Dear Madam Mayor and Members of the Town Council:

TOWN OF PALM BEACH

JUN 272018
Q/\k/

Town Manager's Office

As a resident of Palm Beach living at 231 Nightingale Trail, we want to express our
support in having Hai House. a modern. up-scale Chinese restaurant, open in the Esplanade
located at 150 Worth Avenue. We are very pleased to our dining opportunities continue to grow
and believe that Chinese is the one cuisine that would be most desirable and non-competitive to

other island restauranteurs.

We hope that you and your staff will agree and approve their application being heard on

July 11,
Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

John om
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